July 14, 2008

Jacqueline Beaudry

City Clerk

City of Ann Arbor

100 North Fifth Avenue
P.O. Box 8647
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48107

Re: Rezoning of North Sky Property

Dear Mr. Beaudry:

I am writing in response to your July 2" letter regarding the “North Sky” Property and the

potential rezoning of the property proposed in Ordinance No. ORD-08-25. I own a vacant
land within a 100 feet of the propose rezoning. We will strongly oppose to this zoning
change. The high density housing development will negatively impact the environment and
significantly increase the air and noise pollution in the area. There are already more houses
in Ann Arbor area for sale or foreclosed, adding more houses will hurt even more the
house market.

I urge the Council Members to vote against it.

Sincerely,
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7/14/2008

Ms. Jacqueline Beaudry

City Clerk, City of Ann Arbor
100 North Fifth Avenue,

P.O. Box 8647

Ann Arbor, MI. 48104

RE: North Sky Property Rezoning

Dear Ms. Beaudry,

I recently received from your office the Notice of Public Hearing to be held on Monday

07/21/2008 at 7:00 pm regarding the rezoning of the North Sky Property according to the
proposed Ordinance No. ORD-08-25 — North Sky Zoning.

Let this letter serve as my formal protest to the proposed Ordinance No. ORD-08-25.

I disagree with the proposed plan for rezoning the North Sky Property. This high density
housing development will negatively impact the environment and significantly increase
the air and noise pollution of the area Pontiac Trail may not be able to accommodate all
the extra traffic too. Moreover, taking into account the massive oversupply of houses for
sale and the current economic climate, this extensive construction project serves no

useful purpose. Based on these issues, I express my opposition to this rezoning proposal :
and I urge the Council Members to vote against it. |

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Ms. Margaret Shaffi ol . |
864 Dhu Varren i {
Ann Arbor, MI 48105

a%ﬁ%g
¢ NNV

Home phone: 734 — 662-1548
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7/14/2008

Ms. Jacqueline Beaudry

City Clerk, City of Ann Arbor
100 North Fifth Avenue,

P.O. Box 8647

Ann Arbor, MI. 48107

RE: North Sky Property Rezoning

Dear Ms. Beaudry

I recently received from your office the Notice of Public Hearing to be held on Monday

07/21/2008 at 7:00 pm regarding the rezoning of the North Sky Property according to the
proposed Ordinance No. ORD-08-25-North Sky Zoning.

Let this letter serve as my formal protest to the proposed Ordinance No. ORD-08-25.

I disagree with the proposed plan for rezoning the North Sky Property. This high density
housing development will negatively impact the environment and significantly increase
the air and noise pollution of the area. Moreover, taking into account the massive
oversupply of houses for sale and the current economic climate, this extensive
construction project serves no useful purpose. Based on these issues, I express my

opposition to this rezoning proposal and I urge the Council Members to vote against it.
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Dr.:Anca M. Avram
2806 Bateson Court
Ann Arbor, MI 48103
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Work phone: 734-936-5388
Home phone: 734-761-7410
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